
MOUNTAIN VIEW LOS ALTOS HIGH SCHOOL DISTICT  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COMPOSITION OF TRUSTEE AREAS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Governing Board of the Mountain View Los Altos 
Union High School District at its regularly scheduled meeting on October 15, 2024 at 7:00 pm 
will invite public input regarding the composition of trustee areas prior to the initiation of the 
map-drawing process. 

 
                                 The public hearing will be held at the 

MOUNTAIN VIEW LOS ALTOS HIGH SCHOOL 
DISTRICT BOARD ROOM                                                                

1299 Bryant Avenue  
Mountain View, CA 94040 

 
This public hearing is part of the statutory process for establishing a “by-trustee area” 

elections system. In a by-trustee area elections system, the MVLA Union High School District 
would be divided into trustee areas and each Governing Board member would be elected by only 
the registered voters in the particular trustee area where the Governing Board member resides. The 
Governing Board is currently elected using an at-large elections system, in which all Governing 
Board members are elected by voters of the entire Mountain View Los Altos Union High School 
District. 

The public hearings scheduled for September 23, 2024 and October 15, 2024, are for the 
purposes of receiving public input regarding the composition of the trustee areas to be formed and 
the criteria the demographer will be directed to consider in drafting trustee areas. 

Questions or comments should be directed to Amy Vargas, (650) 940-4650, ext. 7011. 


